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To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: Shoalhaven City Council - Special Rate Varience

My wife and I are vehemently opposed to the Special Rate Variation as we are pensioners and live on a fixed income.

After attending a meeting at the Sussex Inlet RSL club on 16 February, we were informed that the GREENS and other
Councillors were trying to spend our rates on items that will only benefit a few.

Previously we supported | il] for many years, it appears that she and her team has abandoned the residents that
supported her and has got into to bed with a minor party which does not benefit.

Roads have potholes tipping fees are at a all time high, this will encourage illegal dumping which ultimately the Council will
have to clean up.

NO INCREASE OF RATES TO 30%.

Kevin & Maureen Phillips





